Important message!

2021 18 June

According to the decision of the Special Republican Commission for the preparation
of the Program of Measures to Prevent the importation and spread of Coronavirus in
the Republic of Uzbekistan, in connection with the current epidemiological situation
in India, from June 18, 2021, “Uzbekistan Airways” JSC, cancels flights on the
Tashkent-Delhi-Tashkent route operated on Fridays. Passengers from canceled
flights are offered a forced refund for unused transportation.

“Uzbekistan Airways” JSC apologizes for the inconvenience caused.

Information service of “Uzbekistan Airways” JSC.



